
 

 

 

 

  

 
 

Winter Coaching for 2024 

 
Winter Coaching will be held during June and July. 

 
There are 4-5 coaches willing to give their time to ensure that our new bowlers 

learn, understand and enjoy the game of bowls. 
 

The sessions are open to all bowlers, especially new players and those up to 10 
years of bowling age. 

 
These will be held from 1-3pm on Saturdays at: 

 
Pukekohe: June 1st  

 June 15th 

 June 22nd  

 June 29th 

 July 13th 

 July 27th 

 
 

Manurewa: June 8th 

 July 6th 

 July 20th 

 

There is no charge for winter coaching. Just come along and enjoy. 

 

For more information please contact Tee on 020 4073 6395 

 

 

Email:  bcmsecretary1@gmail.com  
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